Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at Manor Lodge, Ollerton on Wednesday 20th May 2009
Present:  Maggie Maguire (MM), Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney  (LF),  Pennie Drummond (PD), Muriel Taylor (MT), Jane Evison (JE),Michelle France (MF) 7 Steph Wagstaff-Bethell (SW-B).
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.

Apologies received from Harry Ingram.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

The group has gained 41 new Ass members from the Endurance Explored Day.
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 

MT reported that the balance stands at £1,704.26. 
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that the Cheshire group consists of 58 full EGB & 42 Associate members.  To date there are only 37 Horse Registration renewals.
	

	6
	PR.
The Endurance Explored day was given excellent coverage in the EGB magazine. SW-B has produced posters for the Equithon. JE will find out details & costs of advertising on the Saddle –Up website events area.   
	JE

	7
	Update on Frolic, Wirral & Clocaenog Ride.

PG & PD are organised for Frolic.
LF & MT are making good progress with Wirral. MT will check the state of the tide.

Clocaenog will now be run on the original date of Sept 6th.
	MT

	8
	Confirmation of dates for Snelson & Smallwood/Congleton Rides.
PD has no date at present but is looking at early August.
PG hopes to run a ride from either Smallwood or Congleton in late October/early November.
	PD
PG

	9
	Inter Regional Team.

PG & Flick Edmeston are up-to-date with team selection & organisation.
	

	10
	AOB.

1. AGM. As the food was not up to the usual standard this year it was decided to look at alternative venues. A village hall with an outside caterer  or a different golf club were suggested. PG will investigate.
2. 2. The committee were saddened by the death of former committee member Jackie Thompson. A donation of £50 has been made to Cancer Research in her memory.

3. Advertising on the Cheshire website. The committee considered that this should be horse related.
	PG

	15
	Date of next meeting.

This will be on Wednesday 22th July  2009 at The Laurels, Brick Bank Lane, Allostock at 8 pm. 
	








